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Reg. No. WO242-02 

tion in respect of a facility at Padraig Thornton Wast Disp sal 
ness Park Facility, Millennium Business Park. Captx h Road 

(in townlands of Grange and Cappoge), Dublin 11, Reg. No. WO242-02 in accordance with Regulation 19(1) of 
the EPA (Industrial Emissions) Licensing Regulations 201 3 

Dear Mr Milton 

I am to refer to correspondence of 28* February 2018, notifying the Agency that Padraig 
Thomton Waste Disposal Limited t/a Thorntons Recycling wish to withdraw licence 
application, Reg. No. WO242-02. 

I am to advise you that the contents have been noted and our records updated to reflect that 
Padraig Thomton Waste Disposal Limited t/a Thorntons Recycling, licence application, Reg. 
No. WO242-02 received 20 March 2017, is regarded as being withdrawn. 

If this facility should fall within the scope of any of the classes in the First Schedule of the 
EPA Acts, as amended, at some time in the future, please note that you will be required, in 
accordance with Section 82 of the EPA Act as amended, to obtain a licence. 

It should be clearly understood that the onus for lodging an application with the Agency rests 
with the person carrying on the activity. It should also be noted, for future reference, that it is 
an offence liable to prosecution to carry on an activity which requires a licence in the absence 
of such a licence. 
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Yours sincerely 

Dorota Richards 
Programme Officer 
Environmental Licensing Programme 
Office of Environmental Sustainability 


